
 
 
 
 
January 11, 2011 
 
Board of County Commissioners 
501 SE Hawthorne Boulevard, Suite 600 
Portland, OR  97214-3587 
 
Regarding: Fred’s Marina 

12800 NW Marina Way 
Portland, OR  97231  

 
Subject: Liquor License Applicant 
  Off Premises Sales 
 
Owner:  Cherie Sprando 
   05/09/50 
  12800 NW Marine Way 
  Portland, OR  97231  
 
The establishment Fred’s Marina has failed to comply with the annual background and fee 
payment to Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office for the purposes of renewing their annual OLCC 
on and off premises license. 
 
The Multnomah County Assessment and Taxation reported compliance with the address listed 
12800 NW Marine Way, Portland, OR, and has no objection to the renewal of the liquor license.  
 
The Land Use Planning Division has reported that they have no objection to the renewal of the 
liquor license.  
 
Multnomah County False Alarm Reduction Program reports current permits, fees and 
compliance with all MC ordinances for Fred’s Marina.  With these findings, the Alarms Program 
has no objections to the renewal of the annual OLCC license.  
 
With the current compilation of data, the Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office forwards an 
UNFAVORABLE RECOMMENDATION for the Liquor License Renewal until the compliance for 
the background is completed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sheriff Daniel Staton 
 
COPY:  Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
9079 SE McLoughlin Boulevard 
Portland, OR  97222-7355 
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